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Town of Henniker 
Athletics Committee Meeting 
Monday, February 22, 2021 

Virtual 

 

Members Present: Chair of the Committee, Jarrod Brooks; Softball Director, Erich Adler; 
Baseball Director, Dave DeCew;  Soccer 3-8 Director, Jared Ward; Soccer Preschool-2 Director 
Colleen Gagnon; IT Director, Heather Jones; Basketball Director, Jonathan Korbet; Selectboard 
Representative Peter Flynn; Uniforms Director, Jamie Weston 

 
Members Excused:   Chris Woodbury 
Recording Secretary: Colleen Gagnon  
 
Jarrod Brooks called the virtual meeting to order at 7:06pm. 
Meeting minutes from January 18, 2021 were reviewed.  Jared Ward made a motion to 
accept the meeting minutes from January 18, 2021.  Jarrod Brooks seconded the motion.  
The motion passed unanimously. 
 
 
Website: 
Heather Jones updated the committee on the status of the new website.  The website is close to 
being ready and will be live in the next day or so.  Invitations were sent to committee members 
to login to the new website.  Committee members will login and create a profile.  It was 
discussed that registration is done differently on the new platform.  Heather Jones will speak to 
Sports Engine representative to ensure website goes live and registration is able to open for 
Softball and Baseball.  Website link will be the same link that is currently available on the town 
webpage. 
 
Coach registration: 
It was discussed that many of the background checks on coaches have expired.  It was discussed 
that on the new platform coaches will be able to register.  A direct link will be sent from director 
to possible coach.  The coach registration link will be by invite only.  The committee decided to 
utilize the background check (good for 2 years) -$40 and Safe Sport training - $5 each per coach. 
These will be done through Sports Engine. 
 
Photos: 
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Covid procedures were received from New England Sports Photography.  Committee discussed 
and agreed to set a date for photos once the Baseball/Softball season is confirmed.  Colleen 
Gagnon will contact New England Sports Photography to ask that if for any reason the sports 
season is canceled, would HYA be responsible for any financial commitment.   
 
Basketball: 
No new business  
 
Soccer: 
No new business 
 
 
Softball/Baseball: 
Coming soon! Registration will open soon with no fee attached. 
 
Finance: 
No new business at this time. Waiting on Town Meeting for budget to be voted on. 
 
Uniforms/Fundraising: 
No new business 
 
Adjourn: 
Jared Ward made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Jon Korbet seconded the motion.  The 
meeting adjourned at 7:35 pm. 
 
Next meeting scheduled for March 15, 2021 at 7:00pm.  This meeting will be virtual. 
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